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April 30,2007 

To: The McMillan Law Firm 
From: Richard Almanza. 

Instrumental Music Director 
Valhalla Ngh School 
New York tour donation 

Rebeca McMillan informed me of the vny generous donation made by the McMillan 
Law Firm of $1.600.00 for one of our shwknts to enable them to go on our Band music 
tour to New York City during our school spring break. This was a great educational 
experience for all of the participants and y o u  generous donation enabled one more 
student to participate who othemise would not have bad that opportunity. Thank you 
from the bttom of my heart for seeing your way to make that experience a reality. A 
genmus heart is  a rare commodity these days. 

Thank you ever so much. 


